
From: Eric Beckstrom
To: Maria Chavarin
Cc: Erin Walters
Subject: RE: JAN 22 HPC AGENDA, (APN): 510-14-051
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 11:20:01 AM

[EXTERNAL SENDER]
Thanks!

I reviewed the 328 proposal.

It looks good, well thought out and thorough package.

Studio 3 does good, handsome design that is appropriate for Los Gatos.

It should be approved without reservation.

Sincerely,

Eric Beckstrom
Architect
Beckstrom Architecture + Interiors
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